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YT Special Completed 
by George G. Werbizky #8635 

 
 

While on the Circuit of Britain, 
during our stay in Bath, we met Sandy 
Henderson from Bristol. He was 
interested in our YT and we were glad 
to show him our car. Sandy was not just 
restoring a YA, but he was turning it 
into a convertible! A drop-head as 
they’re called in England. 

I frankly had doubts about the 
whole project. It’s difficult to restore a 
car to its original condition. Here the 

project included significant body 
changes. A few days ago a letter arrived 
from Sandy with two photographs of the 
completed car. A YT Special. Certainly 
the car is magnificent and Sandy is to be 
congratulated on an excellent and 
unique accomplishment. I’m glad to 
have been able to be helpful in a very 
small way. 

Great job, Sandy! 
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